WALLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

"There is Power in Pride" www.wboe.org

Dr. James J. Albro Superintendent of Schools albro@wboe.org JEFFERSON SCHOOL 32 Pine Street Wallington, NJ 07057 (973) 777-4421

April 29, 2022

Dear Parents and The Wallington Community:

The Wallington Public Schools takes very seriously any reports of child abuse or neglect that we receive. The district is required by law to report any suspicions or confirmations of child abuse or neglect to the Division for Child Protection and Permancy (DCP&P).

To that end, if you suspect that a child is being abused or neglected OR if you have confirmation of any abuse or neglect it is very important that this information be reported to DCP&P by calling, 1-877-652-2873 or 1-877-NJ ABUSE. Any calls made to protect a child are kept confidential, and would go a long way in stopping any abuse or neglect that may be taking place.

If you have any questions about this information, you should contact your school principal or my office for more information.

Sincerely,

James J. Albro

Dr. James J. Albro Superintendent of Schools